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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

23rd May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations – Friday 27th May 2022 

On 6th February this year Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate a 
Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and the 
Commonwealth.  

On Friday 27th May we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee at school.  We will be having a 
street party lunch for the children out on the playground followed by a range of activities to celebrate 
and learn about this historic event.  We will also be reflecting on how our school values of respect, 
friendship, tolerance and kindness shape how we can live our lives as citizens in modern Britain today to 
enable us to do all the good we can.  

Children are invited to wear their Sunday best clothes or red, white and blue clothes instead of their 
uniform on this day.  (Please no fancy dress outfits or football kits). 

I am sure that you will agree that this will be a lovely, memorable day for the children as we celebrate 
our Monarch, who is not only our Head of State but also Head of the Church of England, and her 
amazing achievements and service.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Kate Jones 
Assistant Head teacher  

 

 
 
    


